
Project Update: July 2018 
 
We have completed our study design for our field survey and have planned to start the 
field survey from mid-September, 2018.  We completed our first conservation 
programme at Chitwan, Nepal.  Three days of training was conducted at Chitwan on 
“Bird Identification and Photography Training”. The training was organised in 
collaboration with Nepal Tourism Board. The training was technically supported by 
NTNC Sauraha and local organisations of Chitwan: Nature Guide Association, Bird 
Education Society and Tiger Conservation Sub-Committee. Altogether, 26 participants 
were selected for the training with 15 nature guides, six students and five locals.  The 
bird identification training program at Sauraha has been postponed until October, 2018 
due to the floods occurring at Koshi region. The conservation school program and bird 
identification training program will be conducted at Koshi Tappu Wildlife Reserve during 
October and November.  Here is the link of the news published online about our 
program at Chitwan, Nepal. 
 
https://www.saurahaonline.com/2018/07/69578#.W0gZM5bDb_E.twitter 
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Program venue (NTNC Sauraha) - with 26 participants and instructors 
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